' POLICE CIRCULAR ORDER No. 16

It has come to notice that outsiders sometimes enter District Police Offices with the
connivance of clerks either for private business or on official matters. Instances of thefts
and divulgence of official secrets due to such of unauthorised entry have occurred and the
practice which is most undesirable from the administrative point of view, must cease
forthwith. No outsider, including friends or relatives of any clerk should be allowed to
enter Police Offices without the prior permission of the Superintendent of Police Deputy
Superintendent of Police or the Head Clerk.

A notice-board prohibiting such unauthorised acces to Police oOffices should be
‘hung at the entrance. Officers should see that this order is rigidly followed and serious
notice should be taken of any infringement.

(Previous Police Circular Order No. 2 of 1947)
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